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Thursday 25th March 2021 
 

New Lunch Menus – Commencing Monday 19th April 2021 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
The new lunch menu is now available to view on SCOPay. The meals are organised in a three week rota with week 
one commencing on Monday 19th April. 
 
For the first half of the summer term, only packed lunches will be available. The possible return of hot lunches 
after the half term break will be reviewed nearer to the time. 
 
Please make your child’s meal choices online by logging into SCOPay in the usual way. Orders for the three week 
period beginning 19th April will need to be made by Wednesday 31st March.  
 
Online meal bookings will open today for one week. Meal ordering will close on Wednesday 31st March. If you 
have not booked meals by this date your child will NOT receive a meal. While the booking system is open you can, 
if you wish, book your child’s meals for the first half term (up to Friday 28th May). Booking will open again for one 
week prior to each three week cycle. Please see the dates below. 
 
Booking will open for meal ordering on the dates below: 
 

Meal booking open between: For meals between: 

25.03.21 to 31.03.21 19.04.21 to 07.05.21 

29.04.21 to 06.05.21 10.05.21 to 28.05.21 

 
Payment for meals (where applicable) can also be made in the usual way. If your child receives Free School Meals 
please disregard the pricing, the changes will be made automatically. 
 
If you have any questions please ask at the school office. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Andrew Marsh 
Headteacher 


